October 9-13, 2023

Fall weather is certainly herel Please make sure you are dressing your children for the
weather this week, especially for our field trip Thursday. Also, thank you for bringing your
children to sing Sunday. It is always such a blessing to hear them praising their Lord! The
class also finished driving their car on the Reading Road Challenge board. We enjoyed
playing varieties of UNO on Friday as a reward! This entailed Mrs. Trimmer dancing like a
robot! Here are the notes for the week:

% Reminders:
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Food drive is still going on. Please help us show our love for Jesus in this
way!

Chapel is Monday this week.

We have a field trip Thursday. Check the weather for appropriate clothing.
Also, if you are bringing lunch from home, please make sure it is all
disposable.

% Book Bingo
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A new book bingo for October was sent home last week.

* Here's what we will be learning this week:
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Social studies we will learn about rules and being good citizens.

Math we will add doubles, balance objects, and use pattern blocks to cover
a shaope.

Christ Light we will learn about Isaac.

Superkids we are learning the TH pattern this week.

Music we will start learning Veteran's Day songs and will continue to
practice rhythm.

God's blessings!

Mrs. Trimmer



